
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 

17 July 2014 
 

(Revisions shown in bold text) 
 
Revised Recommendation: 
 
2. Proposed decision and reasons 
 
2.1 In order to progress the Torbay Local Plan, the Council is recommended 

to agree the following actions:  
 

a) The Proposed Submission Plan be submitted formally to the Secretary of 

State for Independent Examination by the Planning Inspectorate;  

 
b) The Senior Service Manager for Strategic Planning and 

Implementation, in consultation with the Director of Place and the 

Executive Member for Strategic Planning, Housing and Energy, be 

authorised to agree minor editorial changes to the Proposed Submission 

Plan for submission to PINS; 

 
c) The Senior Service Manager for Strategic Planning and 

Implementation be given delegated powers to agree amendments to 

policy and related matters with the appointed Planning Inspector to 

facilitate the timely progression of the Independent Examination; and  

 
d) The Senior Service Manager for Strategic Planning and 

Implementation keep Members briefed on the evolving Examination 

timescales, and any issues emerging from the Planning Inspectorate’s 

initial assessment of the Submission Plan.  
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